BOARD MEETING HIGHLIGHTS
ANCHORAGE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
December 16, 2024

%
E
=
=
| |

N

Thank you to Rosanna Gabriele and Wilson Greene for four years of service to the
district as members of the Board of Education. Among the legacy they leave with
our district are rising home values; healthy general and building funds; daily recess
and biannual field trips for K-8 students; LETRS trained staff; high quality
instructional resources for math, ELA and science; and a choice electives program
for middle school students. Under their watch, the outdoor sports court was
installed and the cafeteria and auditorium have been revitalized. Anchorage School
was named a 2021 National Blue Ribbon School and the top elementary school
and middle school in Kentucky by Niche.com for 2025 during their tenure on the
board.

The board met on Monday and heard reports on City Council, APTA, personnel, conference
participation, Kindergarten readiness, 2025-26 enroliment projections, curriculums and
interventions, school council, facilities and financials. A first reading of the 2026-27 school
calendar was conducted with plans to finalize at the January meeting. Superintendent Six
presented progress toward her goals and website migration plans.

Upon second reading, the board adopted the 2025-25 school calendar with fall and spring
breaks aligning with the JCPS calendar. The Comprehensive District & School Improvement



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bDZwkFJlyBAxbz-261NEgKdQzadbFql3/view?usp=sharing

Plans (CSIP/CDIP) were approved by the board. On consent, the board
approved monthly expenditures, prior meeting minutes, personnel
leave, WHAS Crusade for Children grant application, Kentucky
Heritage Council Rehabilitation Tax Credit application for the auditorium
renovation project, and ACT’s school-wide fundraiser request. The
board gratefully accepted a donation secured by Superintendent Six for
developing the innovation lab in 2025.

Accrued board member earnings from waived stipends were authorized
to purchase six nameplates for auditorium chairs. Community members
can purchase these donor nameplates as well using this link.

The next monthly Board Meeting is scheduled for January 21st, 2025 at 7:00pm.
Please contact Interim Superintendent Sharla Six if you have any questions or for
more specific details please see the monthly board minutes.

Happy Holidays,

Anchorage Independent School District Board of Education
Hannah Barnes (Chair)

Rosanna Gabriele (Vice Chair)

Wilson Greene

Sara Tyler

Andrew O’Brien


https://my.cheddarup.com/c/2024-25-auditorium-seating/barriers/visitor-report?cart







